
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Project Information 
POR-303-4.50 (PID 116254) 

 
The City of Streetsboro plans on improving the intersection of SR 303 and Diagonal Road. The proposed 
project will include the construction of a west bound left turn lane and an east bound right turn lane on SR 
303 at Diagonal Road. 
 
We welcome your questions and comments.  Issues you may wish to comment on may include, but are not 
limited to, the effect of the project on local residents, air quality, the local economy, floodplains, and 
historic or cultural resources.  Comments are requested by March 25, 2023, to ensure your comments may 
be considered during project development. 
 
Please be aware that, at this stage in the project development, it will not be possible to provide you with 
specific information regarding potential real estate acquisition.  If right-of-way acquisition is necessary 
from your property, a representative working for the City of Streetsboro will contact you directly at a later 
date to discuss the right-of-way needs, the acquisition process, and your rights under that process. 
Construction is currently scheduled to begin in early 2023.  
 
 

 

Questions or comments?  Please contact Justin Czekaj, City 
Engineer, City of Streetsboro at: 
 

 
 

Phone:  330.422.2093 
 

 
 
  

Email:  jczekaj@cityofstreetsboro.com 
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